
June 18, 2021 
 

 
 

 
MEMO TO: Members of the Infrastructure and Transportation Committee  
 

F  R  O  M: Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Chair 
Infrastructure and Transportation Committee 

 

SUBJECT: MORATORIUM ON BUILDING PERMITS FOR VISITOR 
ACCOMMODATIONS  (IT-54) 

 
 
 As discussed at our Infrastructure and Transportation Committee meeting 

on June 7, 2021, please provide follow-up questions for Mr. Paul Brewbaker, 
relating to the economic impacts of a proposed moratorium on building permits 

for visitor accommodations. 
 
 Please transmit your questions to it.committee@mauicounty.us by June 

25, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. for inclusion in the letter.   
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Committee staff (Laksmi 

Abraham at ext. 7659, or Clarita Balala at ext. 7668).  
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